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Hello Neighbors, P

The holidays are over and Frank and | are back from our trip, so it is time for busine
usuall We are so glad to be home again, cold wind, ice and all! First of all we wall 1o
thank everyone who gave Doris a hand while we were away. Thank you so very ”’“f)kﬁ;rNEKlN
We're so happy Dean and Joan Meador #42, are back in Corvallis. Alter talhing 1o Dean,
Frank and I went to see Joan at Heart Of The Valley. Joan is doing quite well Hang in
there Joan and Dean. o ~

Sandy Wnight has been in the hospital several days. Hope she is better and home soon
There will be a coffee Feb. 17th. Helen Fitzgerald and Betty Hale will be hostesses

We have a change in assistant managers. Mr. Bond, as well as Frank and [, feel we really

need a couple for the job. Frank needs to have more help than what Doris and | can
manage. Paul and June Wilson #5 will be our new assistant managers. Then phone # s

757-1581.

Thank you Dons for all your help in the past.
Frank and Betty
TO ALL WOODLAND PARK TENANTS

ORDINANCE
February 5, 1996
The Health Department of the State of Oregon has mandated that there be an anti-siphon
device, to prevent backflow, on all outside water connections. This mandate is Lo protect

the water system from pollution by an outside source.

There shall and will be a backflow device in use at all times with no exceptions, or the
water will be shut oft to that connection.

The backilow devices shall and will be inspected and tested annually to ensure that the
backflow device is working properly. New connections may not be installed without the

written permission of management.
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Hello Neighbors,

The holidays are over and Frank and I are back from our trip, so it is time for business as
usual! We are so glad to be home again, cold wind, ice and all! First of all we want to
thank everyone who gave Doris a hand while we were away. Thank you so very much.
We're so happy Dean and Joan Meador #42, are back in Corvallis. After talking to Dean,
Frank and I went to see Joan at Heart Of The Valley. Joan is doing quite well. Hang in
there Joan and Dean. R

Sandy Wﬁght has been in the hospital several days. Hope she is better and home soon.
There will be a coffee Feb. 17th. Helen Fitzgerald and Betty Hale will be hostesses.

We have a change in assistant managers. Mr. Bond, as well as Frank and I, feel we really

need a couple for the job. Frank needs to have more help than what Doris and I can
manage. Paul and June Wilson #5 will be our new assistant managers. Their phone # is

757-1581.
Thank you Doris for all your help in the past.
Frank and Betty
TO ALL WOODLAND PARK TENANTS
ORDINANCE

February 5, 1996

The Health Department of the State of Oregon has mandated that there be an anti-siphon
device, to prevent backflow, on all outside water connections. This mandate is to protect
the water system from pollution by an cutside source.

There shall and will be a backflow device in use at all times with no exceptions, or the
water will be shut off to that connection.

The backflow devices shall and will be inspected and tested annually to ensure that the
backflow device is working properly. New connections may not be installed without the

written permission of management.
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